
 

BARNINGHAM CEVC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

                        Church Road, Barningham, Bury St. Edmunds, Suffolk IP31 1DD 

                                          Tel 01359 221297 e-mail admin@barningham.suffolk.sch.uk 

 

Newsletter No. 19 spring 2020  

 

Our focus value for our Collective Worship this half term is Respect and Reverence and our Keeping Children Safe 

in School theme is Online Safety. 

 

Our EYFS children in Rabbit Class took part in a sponsored Dinosaur Stomp last week and has already raised 

over £150 towards the purchase of new bikes. 

 

We are currently recruiting for a Breakfast Club Play Leader to work 5 mornings a week from 7:30. Please ask Dawn 

Pipe in the school office for details. Closing date is Friday 07 February 2020. 

 

House Points:  

Blue 1742          Yellow 1598         Red 1573 

Achievement Awards for this week – 03.02.20: 

Rabbit – For his brilliant knowledge of the properties of 2D shapes in maths 

Squirrel – For her beautiful letter writing in English  

Badger – For writing a wonderful report about Stonehenge in her history lesson 

Owl – For a clear explanation of mountains, volcanos and earthquakes in her geography. 

 

 

Rabbits are designing and constructing model space rockets. 

 

 The Squirrel Class will be writing an adventure story. 

 

 

Welcome to Badger Class, where we will be measuring using mm, cm and m. 
 

 

 

Owls are identifying themes in a text and beginning our revision work on calculating with fractions. 

 

Breakfast Club, which opens at 7.45 every morning and costs just £4 per session, payable when you drop off. 

Please note that we stop serving breakfast at 8:25. Claire and Paige 

 

After School Club is open for five nights a week until 5:00. You pay £4 until 4:30 and £6 after 4:30 – session closes at 

5:00. There is a snack and drink, games and friendship - and I’d love to see you there! Paige  

 

Lunch and Key Dates for your diary:  

Thursday 06 February – School Disco 

Tuesday 11 February – 2:45, EYFS Parents & Carers Maths meeting 

Wednesday 12 February – 3:30, UKS2 Parents & Carers Maths meeting 

Thursday 13 February - 3:30, KS1 Parents & Carers Maths meeting 

Thursday 13 February – Valentine’s Day lunch – full sorry 

Friday 14 February – 9:00, Squirrel Class Assembly 

Monday 24 February – Parents’ Evening 3:30 – 5:30 – sign-up sheets from Monday 03 February 

Tuesday 25 February – Parents’ Evening 4:30 – 7:00 

Friday 06 March – 9:00, Rabbit Class Assembly 

Tuesday 10 March – Y6 to TCC for STEM Festival – details to follow 

Wednesday 11 March – 9:00, LKS2 Parents & Carers Maths meeting 

Tuesday 17 March – Y2 & Y6 SATs meeting for parents & carers 
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Thursday 19 March – Mothering Sunday lunch – sorry full 

Friday 20 March – 9:00, Badger Class Assembly 

Tuesday 31 March – Homework Assembly 

Thursday 02 April – Easter Service at St Andrew’s Church, 9:15 – please join us 

Thursday 02 April – Easter lunch – 1 place left 

Friday 03 April – Last day of the spring term 

Monday 20 April – School reopens. 

 

 https://www.facebook.com/FriendsBarninghamSchool/ . Our next event will be a School Disco on 

Thursday 06 February. There will be an entrance cost of £1. Tickets are now available from the school 

office! There is a tuck shop for tattoos, crisps, soft drinks & sweets. Sheree Morris, Chair 

 

 A note from the Governors: Further to our update at the beginning of the year, we would like to inform 

you that we are still advertising for the post of Headteacher to join us in Sept 2020, and interviews are now 

scheduled for the end of March, not in February as previously advised.  We will of course keep you updated 

of further developments in due course. If you would like to know more about the work as governors, please contact 

me through the school office or by emailing:  barninghamgovernors+julie@gmail.com.  

 

 

 Please can you ensure that your child has their PE kit in school from Monday to Friday? We are running 

out of spare kit. Earrings should be removed or taped. Letters sent home to Owl class children for the 

next basketball training session at SET Ixworth School but the number is very low. 

 

 Each term we welcome family members to join the children in a special lunch. This can be a 

vegetarian or meat option. The meal is just £3.47 per adult. Sadly we are limited to 10 spaces. Please 

contact the office if you would like to come! 

 

As part of our PSHCE programme, the children in Squirrel, Badger and Owl classes have the exciting opportunity to 

receive a 6 week healthy lifestyle training package from Suffolk One Life. The children will learn how to make good 

choices in their diet, exercise and towards their mental well-being. www.onelifesuffolk.co.uk Please complete and 

return the consent forms asap. 

 
Half term is from Monday 17 to Friday 21 February 2020. 

Summer half term is Monday 25 to Friday 29 May 2020. 

Last day for the children is Friday 17 July. Teachers Tuesday 21 July.  

 

Why not look on our school website (www.barningham.suffolk.sch.uk ) for more information, newsletters, policies and 

some fantastic photos?  

 

Frances Parr  

Head Teacher 
 To learn, aspire, believe and hope through our Christian faith. 

 

Barningham CEVC Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children. The Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Parr, the Alternate 

Designated Person is Mrs Pipe and the Governor with responsibility for Safeguarding is Rev Cathy Bladen.  

The Online Safety Lead is Mrs Smithson and the Governor with Responsibility for Online Safety is Rev Cathy Bladen. 
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